September 15, 2006

This is a decision paper

To:



Members of the Hardin County School Board

From:



Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

Subject:


The use of charter bus for an overnight John

Hardin FCCLA Cluster Meeting in Charlotte, North Carolina.

Request:
The John Hardin FCCLA program is requesting to travel via charter bus (Master Tours) to the National FCCLA 

Cluster Meeting.  This meeting is a leadership opportunity for our students.  They will be given information on how to become responsible and concerned members of their family, school and community. The meeting will be from November 17-19, 2006.  

Recommendation:

I recommend the board approve the request.

Recommended Motion:
I move that the board approve the request from the JHHS 

FCCLA to attend the National FCCLA Cluster Meeting in Charlotte, North Carolina on November 17-19, 2006 via charter bus. 

_____ Approved

_____ Not Approved

